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Monday, 13 March 2023 

From the Principal 
Welcome to Week 8 everyone. Don't forget we have our 
school photos tomorrow. Full school uniform is expected 
for all students, and of course we know they'll be looking 
their very best as always. Staff photos commence at 
8:15am in the hall for all school staff, so please be aware 
the office will be closed for some time in the morning on 
Tuesday.  
 
NAPLAN 
This week we move into NAPLAN for our Year 3 and Year 5 
students. This national assessment will let us know how 
our students are travelling across literacy and numeracy in 
comparison to peers across the nation and we will be able 
to use these results along with our school based 
assessments to make judgements and adjustments to 
teaching in learning programs. NAPLAN assessments are 
on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week and 
Monday of next week.  
 
Nelli's First Birthday - Year 6 Fundraiser 
On Wednesday we will recognise Nelli's first birthday, and 
to mark the day we're coinciding this with our first Year 6 
fundraiser (our Hot Dog Day). I’m sure Nelli will enjoy her 
day with all of the students.  
 
Bullying - NO WAY Day 
We will be discussing bullying and explicitly teaching this 
in classrooms this Friday during Bullying - NO WAY Day. 
Bullying is always among us, however it is now 
everywhere we go due to the access children have to 
devices. Children are on social media platforms from very 
young ages, most well before the legal age of the apps 
they have signed up for and I can guarantee parents only 
know half of what their children get up to on the 
platforms. Children are very adept at using these 
platforms, they learn from each other, they know how to 
hide things from parents and adults, they don't tell adults 
what is going on half the time. They're worried about 
being called 'snitches' and this is giving others power to do 
things they wouldn't normally do face to face.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Unfortunately, we as a school are not in control of what 
your child does outside of school, we can only influence 
what occurs in school. We do teach about cyber safety, 
we do talk about social media dangers, we do counsel 
children around the responsible use of social media, and 
we do help children deal with the fall out and 
consequences of the misuse of social media. You as 
parents through, are the first teachers, the ones who need 
to be monitoring what children are doing on social media, 
the ones who allow children to have devices in bedrooms, 
the ones who children see spending hours on devices of 
your own.  
 
Device addiction is the fastest growing addiction in the 
world - devices allow the easiest access to your children to 
all sorts of people, not all of them safe. Snap Chat is the 
biggest problem for our children - please read the 
attached information sheet further in the newsletter, 
including the legal use age of 13 years old. 
 
For up to date information about social media apps, 
please bookmark this site:  
 
https://www.esafety.gov.au/key-issues/esafety-guide 
 
Until next week, 
 
 
Donna Stackman 
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PBL FOCUS – WEEK 8 
 

“I can challenge myself”         



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NAPLAN Change of Timetable 
To ensure that all of our students are given the best 
opportunity to achieve in their NAPLAN assessments, we 
will now be completing only one test on each of the 
testing days. This means that our testing schedule will 
now look like:  
 
Wednesday 15th - Writing 
Thursday 16th - Reading 
Friday 17th - Conventions of Language 
Monday 20th - Numeracy   
 
For those students away on these days, catch up sessions 
will be held for the remainder of Week 9.  
 
ABORIGINAL EDUCATION COMMUNITY MEETING 
This year, we will be inviting our community to be 
involved in consulting and planning for Aboriginal 
Education and events in our school. To kick this off, we 
will be holding our first Aboriginal Education Community 
meeting on Monday 20th March at 3:30pm. If you would 
like to play a part in the running of events throughout the 
year, or hear what we have planned so far, we encourage 
you to come along and get to know our Aboriginal 
Education team.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PERSONALISED LEARNING PATHWAY BBQ 
As part of our Personalised Learning Pathways for our 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander students, we will be 
holding a BBQ on Monday 3rd April straight after 
school. This will be a chance for our Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander families to get to know our school staff, and 
discuss their child's academic and cultural learning. We 
encourage all of our Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
families to come along! This BBQ will take the place 
instead of our regular TASH Club on this day.  
 
 
 
 

School Calendar – Term 1 
Week 8 
Monday 13th March TASH Homework Club 

3.00-4.00pm 
Tuesday 14th March SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Wednesday 15th March NAPLAN – Writing 
Year 6 Fundraiser – Hot Dog 
Day 
 

Thursday 16th March NAPLAN – Reading 
CUT OFF DAY FOR STAGE 3 
SYDNEY EXCURSION FOR   
NOTES/PAYMENTS 

Friday 17th March NAPLAN – Conventions of 
Language 
Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
CUT OFF DAY FOR ATHLETICS 
CARNIVAL NOTES/PAYMENT 

Week 9 

Monday 20th March NAPLAN - Numeracy 
TASH Homework Club 
3.00-4.00pm 

Tuesday 21st March Harmony Day 

Friday 24th March Cross Country 
Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
Cut off for Scholastic Book 
Club – Online orders only 

Week 10 

Monday 27th March TASH Homework Club 
3.00-4.00pm 
Speed Interviews K-2 

Tuesday 28th March Speed Interviews 3-6 

Thursday 30th March Stage 3 Excursion - Sydney 

Friday 31st March Assemblies: 
K-2 at 12.00pm  3-6 at 1.30pm 
CUT OFF DATE FOR YEAR 7 
ENROLMENT ONLINE 

Week 11 

Monday 3rd April BBQ – Aboriginal and Torres 
Strait Islander families 3.00pm 

Tuesday 4th April Athletics Carnival 

Thursday 6th April Easter Hat Parade 10am-11am 



STAGE 2 NEWS
Week 8 Term 1

CELEBRATIONS ART

Stage 2 have been exploring celebrations in
our History lessons this term. We used
pastels  on black paper to create 'New
Years Eve Fireworks' over the Sydney

Opera House. 

IT'S CREATIVE TIME!

3/4 Green have been
practicing their hand-
eye coordination as
well as balancing

skills, through
stacking cups. 



Flexischools – Ordering School Lunches and Uniforms 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
From the Office 
If sending cash in with your child to make a payment at  
the office, please ensure you send the correct money as 
we do not carry a float. 
 
Our preferred payment option is via our online payment 
system on our website.  Please go to the Tenambit Public 
School website and click on the blue ‘Make a Payment’ tab 
along the top. 
 
Follow the instructions and enter your payment details 
etc.  Please note, you are not required to enter the 
student registration number. Contact the office if you 
need assistance or have any enquiries. Thank you. 
 
Please note when paying by EFTPOS at the school office, 
there is a minimum transaction amount of $10.00 due to 
fees charged to the school.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COLLECTING STUDENTS FROM 
SCHOOL FOR APPOINTMENTS 

When picking your child up early from school for 
appointments, please aim to collect them before 

or after lunch/recess if possible.  

We currently do not have a paging system, so a 
staff member has to go and look for the student/s 
and it can take considerable time to locate them in 

the playground.   

Lunch runs from 11.15am to 11.55am 
Recess runs from 1.55pm to 2.25pm   

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 



Year 6 to 7 Online Enrolment Transition  
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 students, 
 
To enrol your child in Year 7 for 2024, you will need to 
complete an Expression of Interest for Year 6 to Year 7 
transition.  The Expression of Interest (EOI) lets you 
indicate which school(s) you would like your child to 
attend in Year 7. 
 
The EOI process will now be available online on our 
Schools website (address below), from the 6th of March up 
until the 31st of March 2023.  After you submit an EOI and 
it has been assessed, your child will be offered a place at a 
high school. 
 
If your child will not be attending a NSW Government high 
school next year, please let us know by completing a 
Placement Not Required (PNR) form (also located on our 
school website enrolment page). 
 
If you are unsure whether they will be attending a NSW 
Government school (you’ve applied for a private school, 
or you are moving interstate), we ask that you still 
complete an EOI and follow up with your school once a 
decision has been made. 
 
The online process will guide you through your options 
and collect the information required to make the process 
as smooth as possible.  This process can be completed on 
a mobile phone, tablet or computer. 
 
If you have any problems completing the enrolment form 
online, please contact the school office for assistance. 
 
https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/expressiono
finterest?schoolCode=3180 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BIRTHDAY CAKES 
Just a reminder to all parents that we cannot have any 
birthday cakes at school due to various allergies and risk 
to children who may have them.  This is required for all 
our student’s safety.  We appreciate your understanding 
in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ASSEMBLIES 
 

Friday:  K-2 at 12.00pm  
 

Friday:  3-6 at 1.30pm  

24th March, 2023 

https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/expressionofinterest?schoolCode=3180
https://year7.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/expressionofinterest?schoolCode=3180


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Easter Raffle  
We have begun eagerly planning our Easter Hat Parade 
and our always popular, Easter Raffle. This year we are 
asking families to send in a donation that can go towards 
hampers that will be our prizes. Every student who makes 
a donation will be given one free ticket to the raffle as our 
way of saying thanks for your contribution.  
 
Please keep an eye out in the newsletter and social media 
for photos of our prize hampers and tickets over the 
coming weeks.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


